
BRIDGE	ENGINEERING	ASSOCIATION		

	

	
 
T: 212-286-8014       
info@bridgeengineer.org  
      
OFFICE ADDRESS        MAILING ADDRESS 
24 Hamilton Terrace                     Church St. Station 
Suite 100              P.O. Box 7072  
New York, NY 10031, USA                 New York, NY 10008, USA  
  
Prof. Bruno Briseghella 
Dean of the College of Civil Engineering 
Fuzhou University 
Fuzhou, China 

 
May 15, 2019 
 
 
Subject: Invitation Letter to Professor Bruno Briseghella 
 
Dear Prof. Bruno Briseghella, 

On behalf of Bridge Engineering Association (BEA) and as Editor-in-Chief of the Journal of 

Bridge Structures, I am very glad to invite you, as Dean of the College of Civil Engineering and 

as a well-known expert of bridge design to take part in the research activities on “Risk-Based 

Bridge Engineering” from 26/08/2019 to 06/09/2019. 

During your visit, we’ll discuss common collaboration between your College and the Bridge 

Engineering Association (BEA). You are also invited to take part in the 10th New York City 

Bridge Conference (August 26-27, 2019).   

 

According to our policy, we are not extending any financial supports for your visit.   

 
I will be looking forward to your positive reply. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Dr. Khaled Mahmoud, PE 
Conference Chair  
10th New York City Bridge Conference 
Chairman, Bridge Engineering Association 


